
Laurie seller
February 16, 2020

Jason Thomas, WYPDES Permitting Supervisor
WDEQ – Water Quality
200 West 17th Street
Cheyenne, WY 82002

Re: WYPDES Permit No. WY0002062, Comments to Revised Draft Permit

Dear Mr. Thomas: 

As a citizen of Hot Spring County, Wyoming, I do NOT support the revised second draft, but do
support the initial draft proposal WYPDES permit WY0002062, allowing Aethon to expand its
operation, hiring additional personnel, helping improve our economy, and positively impacting my
family.
I encourage the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality to approve the initial draft of the
Aethon (Moneta Divide) Proposed Discharge Permit and manage the discharge within acceptable
limits for the benefit of my family and all Wyoming citizens.

Sincerely,

Laurie Seller


